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Mr. Louis McDermott 
108 High Street 
Fort Erie, Ontario 
L2A 3P7 

Dear Mr. McDermott: 

July 2, 1982 

On behalf of the Fort Erie Public Library Board I would 
like to thank you for your very generous donation of time, 
effort and materials to the Fort Erie Public Library. 

We recognize that it is through your efforts that Mrs. 
Wenk and the Griffin family have donated a copy of the First. 
Minute Book Of The Fort Erie Public Library (1891). This resource 
will obviously be of very great value to anyone interested in research­
ing the development of the library system and is of special valu~ 
and interest to the Library Board. 

In addition, your co-operation in setting up displays and 
loaning the library materials to celebrate the 125th Birthday of 
our t own is greatly appreciated. 

We feel that the e ntire community benefits from this project 
and that you deserve a special thank you for your community spirit 
in sharing this resource with o thers. 

Best wishes in your other research and historical activities, 
and again we thank you. 

NH:bh 

Yours sincerely 

N. Harsanyi 
Secretary to the 
Fort Erie Public Library Board 

NANCY HARSANYI 

CHIEF LIBRARIAN 
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Mr. Louis McDermott 
108 High Street 
Fort Erie, Ontario 
L2A 3P7 

Dear Mr. McDermott, 

August 3, 1982 

How can I thank you for all the work you put into 
the local history displays at the library ? (Short 
of willing you a million dollars !) 

Seriously though , the display was most certainly an 
unqualified success and attracted a great number of 
people. 

Many visitors came specifically to see the photo­
graphs and we received nothing but positive feedback 
from everyone. 

I am sure that it was well worth the time and effort 
you put into setting up and I hope that you feel a 
sense of gratification as well. 

It was very rewarding to see the community join together 
in celebrating the 125th Birthday of our town. The 
tremendous enthusiasm has made this summer very special. 

Once again, thank you so much for your support and I'm 
looking forward to the next display in 25 years ! 

Yours sincerely, 

Orf~ 
LG/le 

Lynda Goodridge 
Community Services Co-Ordinator 


